EC425 - European Championships 2011, Application, Ranking and Entry

Please note the previous circular sent on 3 December 2010 was incorrectly labelled EC423, this should of been EC424, as such this message is number EC425.

The European Championships are now open for sailors to make application. The application deadline has been extended for the European Senior Championships in Finland. Applications from sailors interested in entering will be received until:

25th January 2011 for the European Laser Standard Men's Championship

25th January 2011 for the European Laser Radial Women's Championship

25th January 2011 for the European Laser 4.7 Championship

After the initial application period closes each District will be asked to review the applicants from their country, you will need to confirm which are members of the Laser class and then to rank the sailors in order for the offering of places. If you are not able to rank your sailors at that time then you will need to declare a later ranking date. Each District will have until the 22nd February to either rank their sailors or declare a later ranking date. More information can be found on ranking your sailors or declaring a later ranking date at:

http://www.laserinternational.org/info/evententrysystem

If you are new to using the ILCA system or would like assistance in completing any of the process please contact the ILCA office either in reply to this email or by telephone +44 1326 315064
